

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

February 6, 2007

Manuel Rodriguez 2046 South 15th Street Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

This is to notify you that on January 23, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2566 South 6th Street ("Reynas Bar") be approved with a forty-five (45) day suspension based upon a police report.

On January 25, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a forty-five (45) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 6, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) ayes and one (1) noe to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a forty-five (45) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. February 7, 2007 through midnight March 23, 2007.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

CCI

License Division

MPD

CCF 060945



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

February 6, 2007

Jesus Lopez 1500 West Mitchell Street Milwaukee, WI 53204

Attorney Jason Try Cleereman 1840 North Farwell Avenue, Ste. 201 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Lopez and Mr. Cleereman:

This is to notify you that on January 23, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 1500 West Mitchell Street ("El Gallo De Oro") be approved with a thirty (30) day suspension based upon a police report.

On January 25, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a thirty (30) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 6, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) ayes and one (1) noe to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a thirty (30) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the time of the Common Council action on February 6, 2007 through midnight March 7, 2007.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

CCF 060945



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

February 6, 2007

Devon L. Reid, Agent Questions, Inc. 4639 West Fond du Lac Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53216 Attorney Marjory Stewart 611 North Broadway, Suite 510 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Reid and Ms. Stewart:

This is to notify you that on January 23, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license for the premises at 3041 West North Avenue ("Questions Entertainment") be approved with a forty-five (45) day suspension based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

On January 25, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved with a forty-five (45) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 6, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) ayes and one (1) noe to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license with a forty-five (45) day suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. February 10, 2007 and midnight March 26, 2007.

yery tru)y yours,

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

CCF 060945